
























cc

To Calvin_Liu@nps.gov

Subject Badger Pass Ski Lodge Rehabilitiation Environmental
Assessment

-- Forwarded by Calvin LiulYOSE/NPS on 02/13/200908:56 AM ----

•

•~ I.,~

.'
02/12/2009 10:03 PM

RECEIVEDReP~ 5 - J.in
(). F.E.B1 .3. 2009
rq1- q(;L;

YOSEMITE MnONAL PARK

Dear Mr. Liu, I was fortunate to be XC skiing at Badger Pass last Friday when you
discussed your plan options and showed slides.

You asked me to submit my comments, and here they are. I have been skiing at
Badger Pass since 1972, and I only missed a year in 1997 when you had the
floods. I bring a bus full of Sierra Club skiers each February, and it is the longest
running ski outing we have.

I think you.should do everything possible to preserve the charm and historic value
of the lodge. As I see it, you have several choices.

1) Make repairs and keep the lodge in its current design. I'm sure that is the most
economical choice, and should last until our nation is more prosperous than it is
now.

I am not offended by the temporary rental buildings. They are rustic enough to
blend in with the lodge. I would prefer that they could be included in the main
lodge, but not if it means destroying the lovely lines of the lodge. My only
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complaint is the lack ofa bathroom in the nordic shop. P~ ~ ~
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2) Ifyou feel compelled to make permanent structures for the rental buildings,
make a near copies of the original lodge, or a mirror image that complements the
historic design. Then we would have a little village of swiss chalets, or what ever
style architecture the lodge is. I think it is a good idea to keep the XC and
snowshoe rentals separate from the alpine rentals. The XC shop is much quieter.
and should stay that way. .

Were there other buildings at Monroe Meadows, or at the actual Badger Pass long
ago? A reconstruction of one or more of those buildings might serve as a rental
shop, and illustrate the early history of skiing there.

3) If the repairs of the original lodge are more expensive than reconstruction, then
make a copy ofthe original design, only larger .. The charm ofthe original lodge is
due to it's roof line, the breezeway, the snowflake room and how the building
looksfrom the slopes. The view from the roadway has become cluttered, and has
lost much of its charm. The same roof line and European feel could be made
larger without loosing its historic charm .

4) Please don't make a new building that overwhelms and hidesthe original
lodge. The newer day lodge at Timberline Lodge on Mt. Hood is an abomination,
and should be tom down.

Mike Fry
Chair,
Cross Country Ski and Snowshoe Section,
Sierra Club
San Diego Chapter.
858-248-3630


















